
From: Linda Lewis
Sent: March 14, 2025 4:26 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Please NO fracking or uranium mining

[You don’t oftengetemailfromjinpaipema@icloud.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutsenderldentification]

** EXTERNAL EMAIL! COURRIEL EXTERNE **

Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links! Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Both extractive industries pollute water and earth and our atmosphere—NOT a good thing to do in a climate emergencyl

Thank you for considering,

Linda V Lewis
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